
WEST SALEM BUSINESS ASSOCIATION

January 11, 2017

Meeting called to order at 12:00 p.m. by Director Jodie Curtis.  After introductions and buffet lunch, 
the regular meeting commenced.  Stephanie Sharp announced a fundraising event for Attorney Pete 
Ames scheduled for April 8 at Fox Hollow.  More details will follow.  CPA Paul Hayden updated the 
membership on tax law changes and business considerations for 2017. 

Minutes and Treasurer’s Report

Secretary Teresa Schnitzler’s minutes of the December meeting were distributed, and Treasurer Patty 
Gjertsen’s Association bank balance report was distributed.  The Association bank balance is $4,110.57.
Celebrate West Salem bank balance is $1,129.97, and Winter Wonderland balance is $1,639.54 after 
expenses.  There are currently 94 paid members.

Motion by Nicole Vidal, seconded by Laurie Noelke to approve the minutes and the treasurer’s report 
as presented.  Motion approved.

Board of Directors Member Opportunities

There are one or two positions open on the Board of Directors for next year.

Celebrate West Salem

Celebrate West Salem has been scheduled for March 19, 2017, and the Committee has been meeting to 
plan for next year’s event.  Anyone interested in working with this Committee, please contact Teresa 
Schnitzler or Brenda Osterlie.  The next meeting is set for January 31.

Annual Banquet

The annual banquet is scheduled for Saturday, February 4, 2017, at Westview Inn.  A headcount is 
required by January 30, 2017.

Spotlight of the Month

Union State Bank was chosen as the February Spotlight Business of the Month.



Motion by Steve Zeman, seconded by Nicole Vidal to adjourn the meeting at 12:49 p.m. 

                                

 

                                                          Teresa L. Schnitzler, Secretary/Director


